Southern California Ecdison ‘ompan)

PARKEA STREET

NE CALIFORMNIA B} 3

August 20, 1990
AR NANDY
MANAGEN NUGCLEAR LOENBIN

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention:  Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361 and 50-362
Semiannual Radioactive Effluent Release Report
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2 and 3

Technical Specification (TS) Section 6.9.1.8 to Provisional Operating License DPR-13,
Facility Operating Licenses NPF-10 and NPF-15 for San Onofre Units 1, 2, and 3,
respectively, requires SCE provide a Semiannual Radioactive Effluent Release Report
(SRERP) covering the operation of the units during the previous six months of

operation. The SRERR for the period January 1 ‘hrough June 30, 1990, is provided
in Enclosure I,

Unit 1 TS Section 6.9.1.9 re~+ s SCE report in the SRERR any changes made to the
Process Control Program ... ,, vhanges to the Offsite Nose Calculation Manual
(ODCM); or, any major changes to ('« radioactive wa’ - treatment systems during the
reporting period. On February 1, 1990, changes made to the Unit 1 OD' * are
implemented as Revision SA. The ODCM pages affected by the changes ¢ . inciuued
in the SRERR. There were no changes made to the PCP or any major changes made
to the radioactive waste reatment systems for Unit 1.

Unii: 2 and 3 TS Section 6.14.2.3 requires SCE submit to the Commission, whenever
a change is made to the ODCM, a complete copy of the ODCM, as part of, or
concurrent with the SRERR for the period of the report in which the ODCM changes
were made. On Felruary 1 and February 15, 1990, changes made to the Units 2 and
3 ODCM were in:zi~mented as Revision 20A and Revision 21, respectively. Since
Revision 21 includes the Revision 20A changes, SCE is providing & complete copy of
the ODCM, Revision 21, as Enclosure 11,
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If you require any additional information, please let me know.

Very truly yours,

”~

’
/)

Enclosures

ec: J. B, Martin (Regional Administrator, USNRC Region V)

C. W, Caldwell (USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3)
J. E. Tatum (NRR SONGS Project Manager)

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO)




